Barcelona 28 November 1966

Prof. A.R. Reddy

Ramanujan Institute of Math.
University Buildings

Madras - 5

India

Dear Professor Reddy

Thank you for your letter of November 23.

I had already received a letter from Professor
Rajagopal inviting me to act as Chief Examiner of your Ph D.
thesis and I have had pleasure in accepting. I beliese this
answere your question.

Hoping that you have wow received my repint.

I am,

Yours sincerely

F. Sunyer Balaguer
Angel Guimera 36 pral.2?
Barcelona - 17, Spain
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